
 

January 24, 2020 

AMO’s 2020 Pre-Budget Submission 

Earlier today, AMO’s Executive Director Brian Rosborough presented the 

Association’s pre-budget submission to the Ontario Legislature’s Standing Committee 

on Finance and Economic Affairs. 

The submission illustrates that investing in municipalities is a good investment in the 

provincial economy. Municipal governments invest revenues of $50 billion annually in 

important public services and infrastructure. Municipalities are a major force in the 

economic well-being of Ontario and the country. Ontario and local governments must 

work in partnership to build strong and sustainable communities. 

The pre-budget submission is available on the AMO website for your information and 

distribution. Members are encouraged to reinforce its themes in budget related 

discussions and submissions to provincial officials. 

AMO Contact:  

Matthew Wilson, Senior Advisor, mwilson@amo.on.ca, 416-971-9856 extension 323. 
  

  
 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2FAMO.informz.ca%2Fz%2FcjUucD9taT0xMTY0NTExJnA9MSZ1PTkwMTI5NTIwMCZsaT0xNzE2OTQyOA%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Ccaitlin.corcoran%40ottawa.ca%7Cb4e04889745046490ffa08d7a0eaecc8%7Cdfcc033ddf874c6ea1b88eaa73f1b72e%7C0%7C0%7C637154803158096324&sdata=lnApPKbcW8BTPKjumsWSm%2FLlY3ELdN7ZaCGLfDBz5eA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mwilson@amo.on.ca

